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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

June Rally 
How great was it to be back at pony club after having a 

temporary break. It’s not often that we get an opportunity 
to enjoy our time with our horses without having the 

pressure of competitions upon us. Looks like everyone was 
enjoying their lessons particularly being able to make some 
special treats for our horses. Hopefully we are all feeling 
refreshed and ready to take on a busy second half of the 

year.  

Above: Jasper 
enjoying the view on 
a trail ride 

Left: Jasper doing some 
gymnastics with his pony Shadow 
Below: Group 1 having some fun with 
gridwork during their jumping 
lesson 

Above: Hailey 
practicing her 
active riding on 
Inca 

Left: 
Sune’ 
taking 
Mickey 
out for 
some XC 
practice 



 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Right: Jasper 
jumping his 
pony Shadow 
during rally 

Left: Alyssa, Mia, Madison 
and Dylan making some fly 
repellent horse treats 
during their theory session 

Right: Aleska and 
Bertie having some 
fun kicking the fitball 

Achievements from the 
June Rally! 

 
Huge congrats to: 
 

- Jasper Wheeler for riding two 
jumps in a line whilst cantering 
and getting back on with a smile 
after having a spill  

- Hailey Snyman for being so 
brave and swapping ponies with 
Aleska and doing a little trot on 
Bertie 

- Harpa Byrne for her first time 
jumping at pony club and for 
her wonderful rising trot 

- Aleska Wearne for 
participating and kicking the 
fitball on Bertie 

- Jasper Wheeler for riding the 
entire rally off lead 

- Rehana Mirza for riding at your 
first rally after having a bad 
fall last year 

- Aleska Wearne for being so 
brave and swapping ponies with 
Hailey and doing some trotting 
on Inca  

 
Well done to all riders  সহ঺঻ 
 

Above: Chloe and Jasper 
having fun in their lesson 

Left: Liz and 
Rebekah keeping 
everyone 
energised with 
their delicious 
food and warm 
beverages in the 
canteen 

Right: Group 6 
doing some active 
riding with their 
coach Angela 

Left: Group 4 
working hard in their 
flatwork lesson with 
Jane 



COVID-19 Isolation Blues 
 
 

  

Out and About… 
 
With events and rallies being cancelled the past couple of months, it was fantastic to see 

so many of our riders, parents and coaches getting involved in a rather unique activity. 
 

We simply couldn’t pass up an opportunity to join in on the fun. Who knew we could be so 
creative with a roll of toilet paper!! 

 
Well done to everyone for showing great sportsmanship and having a positive attitude 

while we were facing some uncertain times   সহ঺঻ 



 
COVID-19 Rallies 

 
  

Right: Madi 
making a 
beautiful tribute 
poster for the 
Pony Club 
Australia 
ANZAC tribute  

Above: Sune’ going through her 
grooming kit and showing us how to 
safely clean out a pony’s foot for 
her C Certificate 

Left: Hailey 
showing us some 
things she will 
need to do for 
her E certificate 

Below: Madi demonstrating the parts 
of the horse she will need to learn 
for her D* certificate 

Left: Teagan 
making a video about 
all of the grooming 
equipment she needs 
to know for her C 
certificate 

Right: Jasper 
going through the 
equipment in his 
grooming kit that 
he will need to use 
for his E 
certificate 



Orange Grove HPC Dressage and SJ Series #1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  

Well done to all of our riders for having a 
go and representing our club!  

 
Dressage 

Madison Kain 2nd place Prep A 

Mia Peterson  4th place Prep A 

Sune’ Snyman 1st place Prelim 1A 

Teagan Christie 2nd place Prelim 1A 
   1st place Novice 2A 

Tatum Hand  10th place Prelim 1A 

Taliah Quinn  11th place Prelim 1A 

Sarah Little   3rd place Prelim 1A  
3rd place Novice 2A 

 
Showjumping 

Chloe Roberts  1st place 30cm leadline 

Hailey Snyman 6th place 30cm  

Tatum Hand  2nd place 40cm 

Taliah Quinn  5th place 40cm 
   3rd place 60cm 

Sune’ Snyman 3rd place 50cm 
   2nd place 60cm 
   2nd place 65cm 

Ella Jones  4th place 50cm 
   1st place 60cm 

Dana Greenwood 1st place 75cm 
   6th place 95cm 

Teagan Christie 2nd place 75cm 
   1st place 85cm 
   1st place 95cm 

What a beautiful day we had for our 
first event of our three part series. 
It was fantastic to see so many riders 
from our club out there competing 
and having some fun. 
 
A big thank you to our event 
organisers and committee for working 
hard behind the scenes to make the 
event run as smoothly as it did. Thank 
you to all of our sponsors for 
supporting such a wonderful event. 
Also a thank you to all of our riders, 
parents and volunteers for supporting 
our event. 
 
If you haven’t already don’t forget to 
visit Eric Lloyd’s Photography for all 
of the photos taken on the day. 
 
Looking forward to the second part of 
our series on the 28th of June  সহ঺঻ 



 
Pony Club WA Go For 2&5 Race Around The State (RATS)  

 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Well done to all of our members for contributing and collecting points for our club  সহ঺঻ 
What a terrific result so far! 

 
By participating you are helping our club to win one of these brilliant prizes 

1st place – Go for 2&5 Jump Set 
2nd place- Dressage Arena Letters 
3rd place- Club Branded Flying Banners 

 
How can you help to contribute points? 

- Attending OGHPC rallies 
- Attending State Championships 
- Attending the Speed to Safety events 
- Participating in the GF25 Fuel to Go and Play online training modules (200 points 

for every module + a bonus 500 points if all modules are completed) 
- Entering the GF25 Recipe Competition (100 points) 
- Completing the monthly health quiz (50 points) 

 
For more information visit the Pony Club WA website: https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/ 
 
Located under the participate tab and then look for Go For 2&5 Race Around The State 



                                                              

 

 
                                             
           
                                                                 
                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Rally Timetable 

 8.00am – Gates open 
 8.30am - Morning Meeting 
 8.40am - Set up allocated 

areas 
 9.10 to 10am - Lesson 1 
 10.10 to 11am - Lesson 2 
 11.10 to 12pm - Lesson 3 
 12pm - Lunch  
 1pm - Afternoon activities 

Up & Coming 
 

June 
 28th - OG Dressage and SJ 

Series #2 

 
July 

 
 11th – PCWA Metropolitan Zone 

Quadrathon (tbc) 
 12th – OG Rally 5 

 
 
August 
 1st- 2nd – PCWA State Active 

Riding Qualifier 
 9th – OG Rally 6 
 14th- 16th – PCWA State Dressage 

Championships 
 30th - OG Dressage and SJ 

Series #3 
 

Safety Reminder – 
OGHPC members  
Don’t be an easy target. 
Lock your car, take your 
valuables or do not leave 
them uncovered in your 
cars.  

Birthdays 
 
    June       July     August           
 6th Harriet Ward                       9th Danielle Knight   21st Taliah Quinn 
      20th Ella Jones   25th Sophie Dagnall 
      21st Kylah Madden  27th Harpa Byrne 
      30th Sienna Willis   
  
  
  



 

Committee 2020 
 
President                        Nicole Christie  oghpcevents@gmail.com 
Vice President Senior                Erin Kelty 
Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan  
Secretary                                 Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer                                   Sue Greenwood                 oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 
Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 
Uniforms                                     Dina Snyman 
Roster Coordinator                    Nicole Christie 
Riders Rep                                  Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 
 
Canteen      Rebekah Barrett 
      Liz Barrett   
 
General Committee                     Amy Wheeler 
                                                    Karen Pinto 
                                                    Tina Thompson 
                                                    Toni Scott 
 
Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             

Tip of the Month 
 

Every month there will be a tip posted 
here to help remind riders and parents 
about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 
 

 
Tip #2 

 
All riders with long hair must tie 
their hair up neatly above their 

shoulders and preferably in a bun. 
For safety reasons please do not 
leave your hair tied up into a pony 
tail or plait and have it sitting past 

your shoulders. 


